
From: Carpine, Joy
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2009 4:19 PM
To: Paananen, Ron; Stone, Craig; Hopkins, David A.; Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant); Lenz, 

KaDeena (Consultant); Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant)
Subject: FW: Viaduct--bored tunnel
Attachments: gregoire_boredtunnel_westernaveaccess.pdf
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In case you don’t already have this… 
  
Joy Carpine-Cazzanti 
Government and Community Relations Manager 
Urban Corridors Office 
Washington State Department of Transportation 
206.464.1186 
carpinj@wsdot.wa.gov 
www.wsdot.wa.gov 
  

From: Phillips, Larry [mailto:Larry.Phillips@kingcounty.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2009 4:15 PM 
To: Judd, Ron 
Subject: RE: Viaduct--bored tunnel 
  
Ron, 
  
Thanks for all your work on the viaduct.  I commend you and the Governor for your 
recommendation on the tunnel.  Please find the attached letter conveying my thanks to 
the Governor, as well as requesting further study on improving access to the tunnel for 
northwest Seattle communities such as Ballard, Magnolia, and Interbay.  Thanks for 
considering, and thanks again for everything. 
  
Larry Phillips, Councilmember  
Metropolitan King County Council, District Four  
King County Courthouse  
516 Third Avenue, Room 1200  
Seattle, WA 98104-3272  
206.296.1004  
larry.phillips@kingcounty.gov 
  
For more information:  http://www.kingcounty.gov/phillips 
To sign up for my eNews:  http://www.kingcounty.gov/Phillips/Newsletters.aspx 
  
   
From: Judd, Ron (GOV) [mailto:Ron.Judd@GOV.WA.GOV]  
Sent: Friday, January 09, 2009 4:26 PM 
To: Phillips, Larry 
Subject: Re: Viaduct--bored tunnel 
  



Thanks Larry! This is very helpful. Ron j

From: Phillips, Larry  
To: Judd, Ron (GOV)  
Sent: Fri Jan 09 16:24:47 2009 
Subject: RE: Viaduct--bored tunnel  

Apologies—here is the correct pdf file. 

<<gregoire_boredtunnel.pdf>>  

_____________________________________________ 
From: Phillips, Larry 
Sent: Friday, January 09, 2009 3:51 PM 
To: 'ron.judd@gov.wa.gov' 
Subject: Viaduct--bored tunnel 

Ron, 

Please find the attached copy of a letter I just faxed to Governor Gregoire, urging inclusion of a 
bored bypass tunnel, with surface and transit improvements, among her viaduct 
recommendations for further environmental review and design.  Thanks for considering! 

 << File: gregoire_boredtunnel.pdf >>  

Larry Phillips, Councilmember  

Metropolitan King County Council, District Four  

King County Courthouse  

516 Third Avenue, Room 1200  

Seattle, WA 98104-3272  

206.296.1004  

larry.phillips@kingcounty.gov 

For more information:  http://www.kingcounty.gov/phillips 

To sign up for my eNews:  http://www.kingcounty.gov/Phillips/Newsletters.aspx 

  
*** eSafe2 scanned this email for malicious content *** 
*** IMPORTANT: Do not open attachments from unrecognized senders  *** 
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